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This time of year the focus is on Marching Band. In the next seven weeks, they will 
perform in seven competitions.  It will be an exciting and busy time!  Concert and Jazz 
bands will be busy preparing new material for future performances.  

Look for individual fundraisers coming up very soon!  PartyLite, Butter Braids, and 
Poinsettias 

Have a truly wonderful Fall Break and an excellent Halloween!   

  

Charms: Charms has updated their security, and the Student ID can no longer be used 
as the password.  The first time you log in after the change (which has already been 
made), you will be automatically redirected to change your password.  

  

Fees: Please make sure your fees are paid.   

  Marching Band, all fees should be paid in full. 

  Concert and Jazz bands, the $50 first semester fee should be paid.    

  Symphonic Band and Wind Ensemble, all Tux or Dress fees should be paid. 

          Also, Spring Tour payment #1 should be paid.  Spring Tour payment #2 is due 
October 23rd. 

  

Highland/ASU Jazz Festival 

We are looking for corporate sponsors for Jazz festival.  Parents please be on the lookout 
for local businesses that would like to support this amazing event. 
Contact me if you have any questions about the event or sponsorship. 
Cami Jaworski 
President, Highland/ASU Jazz Festival 
480-543-7315 
www.highlandjazz.com | Highlandjazz@gmail.com 

  

http://www.highlandjazz.com/
mailto:Highlandjazz@gmail.com

